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Subject:  Re: Learn to Dive  

From:  Simi Antony (simi_27@yahoo.com)  

To:  terri.vonfelden@xcelenergy.com;  

Date:  Wednesday, January 25, 2017 3:10 PM  

 

 
Thank You! 
 
 
I truly appreciate the help! 
 
  
Smeeta Antony simi_27@yahoo.com (952) 403-9283(R) (952) 239-9643 (C) 
 

On Wednesday, January 25, 2017 2:55 PM, "Von Felden, Terri L" <terri.vonfelden@xcelenergy.com> 
wrote: 
 

This e-mail is to verify that Raeanna and Renelle participated in the Edina Community 
Education Learn to Dive lessons for 
approximately one-year.  The girls were accompanied by their mother Smeeta each lesson. 
  
Terri von Felden 
Diving Coach  
Edina Community Education 
  
  
Terri von Felden  
Xcel Energy | Responsible By Nature  
Employee Retirement  
414 Nicollet Mall, 401-5 Minneapolis, MN 55401  
P: 612.330.1997 F: 612.330.5608  
E: terri.vonfelden@xcelenergy.com  
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